

THE FASHION FOOTWEAR CHARITABLE FOUNDATION OF NEW YORK, INC.

274 MADISON AVENUE - SUITE 1701 - NEW YORK, NY 10016 - (212) 980-6007 - FAX (212) 751-6404

December 18, 2012

Ms. Pamela Irving
Founder
Cape Clogs
P.O. Box 3081
Bourne, Massachussetts 02532

Dear Pam:

On behalf of the Fashion Footwear Charitable Foundation (FFCF), we thank you for your generous donation of footwear to the QVC Presents "FFANY Shoes on Sale" event on October 22, 2012. Your gift of merchandise noted with a wholesale value of \$10,763.00 was an important part of this effort to raise funds for innovative breast cancer research. Your partnership and generosity highlight the shoe industry's commitment to the community.

The continued success of the "FFANY Shoes on Sale" effort is due to the response from so many of our friends within the corporate, social and philanthropic communities. This vital funding has empowered a nationwide network of prominent breast cancer research centers on the quest for a cure. The 2012 beneficiaries include: The Abramson Cancer Center of the University of Pennsylvania; The Breast Cancer Research Foundation; The Samuel Oschin Comprehensive Cancer Institute at Cedars-Sinai Medical Center; The Susan F. Smith Center for Women's Cancers at Dana-Farber Cancer Institute; The University of Michigan Comprehensive Cancer Center's Breast Oncology Program; The University of Pittsburgh Cancer Institute; The Winthrop P. Rockefeller Cancer Institute of the University of Arkansas for Medical Sciences; The Alvin J. Siteman Cancer Center at Barnes-Jewish Hospital and Washington University School of Medicine; and The John Wayne Cancer Institute Breast Center at Saint John's Health Center.

FFCF is a 501(c)(3) organization under the Internal Revenue Code. The FFCF Tax Identification Number is #13-4112482. This letter is provided as documentation for your donation of merchandise and for your accounting and tax purposes. Your gift-in-kind is tax-deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law.

Thank you for your commitment to funding a cure! Your partnership means so much to FFANY, the institutions we fund and the numerous friends, families, and colleagues touched by this disease. We wish you and your family a happy holiday season and healthy New Year.

Best regards,

Joseph C. Moore Chairman

Every effort has been made to ensure the accuracy of this receipt. If any errors were made, please accept our most sincere apologies and contact FFANY Benefit Headquarters at (212)627-1000 or ffany@resevt.com.